
Village of Waldo 
SHEBOYGAN COUNTY 

WISCONSIN 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
 

On Sunday, July 19th, a quorum of the Village of Waldo 
Board of Trustees will possibly be gathered for a summer 
picnic.  This will be at a private party for Village employees. 
No policy decisions will be made during their gathering. 
Posted: June 16, 2020 by clerk-treasurer Michelle Brecht 
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